
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 3, 2009 
 
 
 
Ms. Donna Loglisci 
Town Clerk  
City of Stamford 
888 Washington Blvd. 
Stamford, CT 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Loglisci: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Planning Board’s Public Hearing scheduled for Monday, 
February 3, 2009, has been cancelled due to the inclement weather. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 977-4718. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Todd Dumais 
Associate Planner 
 
 
 


